
Lydia Landesberg
Waterford

I am against this bill, LD1039, which would take authority away from the governor and give it 
to the legislature.  Our governor has done an outstanding job safeguarding Maine residents 
from the Corona Virus.  In times of emergency, swift action is needed.  Requiring emergency 
action, including the renewal of emergency action, to pass through the legislature will slow 
down that action and possibly result in inaction.  
Thank you for your consideration.
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